
To the Honorable Members of the Judiciary Committee 

My Name is Gregory Hunnewell, and I am from Belgrade, Maine, and I am here today to testify 
in opposition to LD 1009, 

LD1009 deserves an "Ought to Pass." It restores firearm rights for nonviolent felons after 10 
years of good behavior, promoting rehabilitation and respecting Second Amendment rights. 
Safeguards like court oversight and revocation for new felonies ensure safety. 

 


